The Tadpole Project

The beginning of bigger things.

Saturday, May 14, 10:00 - 1:00
Rock Creek

The Tadpole project is designed to restore the beauty of our streams in the
Marsh Fork of the Coal River area.

We'll provide dumpsters, garbage bags, gloves, safety vest, and litter sticks as
well as a truck for hauling debris for community members involved in the
Tadpole Project.

It is our hope that you'll want to come out and join us in making our Marsh
Fork of the Coal River a place to be proud of and enjoy. We hope this will be
a fun adventure for the whole family.

Please join us at the mouth of Rock Creek at 9:30 in the morning on Saturday,
May 14. All are encouraged to participate in this clean-up of Rock Creek.

Questions? (304) 854-1830

The Tadpole Project is joining up with the 'Make it Shine' committee and the WV REAP
programs to make this trash pick-up possible.






